
 

 

 

  

Monday 1st July 2024   

Dear Families, 

WINNER’S WEDNESDAY 

Well done to Presley Class and Rowling Class who 

have been the Pizza Party WINNERS over the past 

couple of weeks. Well done Year 4!  

Willersley Castle 

Our Year 6 children had such a wonderful time staying in the beautiful Willersley Castle. 

They took part in many physical activities and enjoyed activities such as archery, rifle 

shooting and grass sledging. The children returned to school with many adventures to 

share.  

 

 

Ground Force Work Day 

THANK YOU to all the staff, families and 

children who joined us to do some more 

work on our outside garden area. Lots of 

weeding, digging, painting and planting 

happened. Our garden area is really 

starting to take shape. Please do keep 

an eye out for when the next ground 

force work day will be. 

Multi-skills with Coach Cas 

Well done to our younger children 

who have worked hard on progressing 

with their multi-skills. They have 

really enjoyed this club! This is the 

last week of extra-curricular clubs for 

this academic year.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bull and Miss Akhtar 

Beckham Agatha and Maida 

Armstrong Rayyan and Summer 

Kingsley Faizan and Ines 

Mozart Nick and Alaiza 

Potter Ta’raye and Zakaya 

Farah Tasnim and Daijanae 

Rowling Kodey and Adam 

Presley Reyo and Bradley 

Attenborough Dante and Dominik 

Gates D’Amonnay, Zainab 
and Nicolas 

‘WOW’ card Achievements 

If your child received a WOW card in the 

post then a huge congratulations to you. 

Here are the names of the children who 

achieved a WOW card last week.  

Attendance 

We are so pleased with how our whole school attendance 

percentage continues to rise and that is thanks to you as 

families for ensuring that your children are in school and 

to Mrs Parrett and Mrs Lawler for supporting some of our 

families to enable their child/ren to be at school. Well 

done everybody.  

 

Years 3 and 4 Sports Day 

Our Years 3 and 4 Federated Sports Day took place on Friday 28th June and what a fabulous 

morning it was! The children impressed us all with their athletic skill and ability. Thank you to all 

the families who were able to make it to sports day to support the children. We look forward to 

some more sports day fun this week for Years 1, 2, 5 and 6. They had planned obstacle courses 

and have supported with setting up and leading cricket. It has been wonderful to see how 

beautifully the children are engaging in their play.  

 

Boxing with Coach First 

Well done to those children who have 

excelled in their boxing ability this 

term. The children have really enjoyed 

this club and are already looking 

forward to signing up next year! 


